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Pupil Premium at Queen Boudica 

  

What? 

The Pupil Premium Grant is a Government initiative that targets extra money atpupils from 

low income families and those adopted from care, ensuring support to enable them to 

reach their full potential. 

 

Who? 

The Pupil Premium Grant is allocated annually based on pupils who have registered for free 

school meals at any point in the last 6 years and those children recorded as adopted from 

care from December 2005.  

 

Why? 

The Government does not dictate how schools should spend this money, but are clear that 

schools will need to employ the strategies that they know will support their pupils to 

increase their attainment, and ‘narrow the gap’. Schools are accountable for narrowing the 

gap between those in receipt of the Pupil Premium Grant and their peers.  Queen Boudica 

publishes an annual statement demonstrating the impact of this grant. 
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